
Our ref: TSR/SCR

20th November 2023

Dear parents/carers

Friday 24th & Monday 27th November - School Closed

On Friday 24th November the school has a disaggregated training day and on Monday 27th November the
school has its annual occasional day. This means Fearnhill will be closed to students on both days making
this weekend a four-day weekend.

I hope students and teachers are able to enjoy some welcome and well-earned rest!

If you have any questions or concerns, please email admin@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk

Kind regards

Tim Spencer
Headteacher

Icknield Way, Letchworth Garden City, Hertfordshire SG6 4BA
────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────────
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